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L.D. 336 
2 

4 
(Filing No. S- lI.q) 

6 BUSINESS AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 

8 Reported by: 

10 Reproduced and distributed under the direction of the Secretary 
of the Senate. 
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STATE OF MAINE 
SENATE 

I20TH LEGISLATURE 
FIRST REGULAR SESSION 

COMMITTEE AMENDMENT "It" to S. P. 110, L. D. 
Act to Protect the Privacy of Maine Physicians" 

336, Bill, "An 

22 Amend the bill by striking out everything after the enacting 
clause and before the summary and inserting in its place the 

24 following: 

26 'Sec. I. 32 MRSA §2600-A is enacted to read: 

28 §2600-A. Confidentiality of personal information of applicant or 
licensee 

30 
An applicant or licensee shall provide the board wi th a 

32 current professional address and telephone number, which will be 
their public contact address, and a personal residence address 

34 and telephone number. An applicant's or licensee's personal 
residence address and telephone number is confidential 

36 information and may not be disclosed except as permitted by this 
£e~tion or as reguired by law, unless the personal residence 

38 address and telephone number have been provided as the public 
contact address. Personal health information submitted as part 

40 of any application is confidential information and may not be 
disclosed except as permitted by this section or as reguired by 

42 law. The personal health information and personal residence 
address and telephone number may be provided to other 

44 governmental licensing or disciplinary authorities or to any 
health care providers ~ated within or outside this State that 

46 are concerned with granting, limiting or denying a physician's 
employment or privileges. 
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COMMITTEE AMENDMENT '.fl .. to S.P. 110, L.D. 336 

2 Sec. 2. 32 MRSA §3300-A is enacted to read: 

4 §3300-A. Confidentiality of personal information of AePlicant or 
licensee 

6 
An applicant or licensee shall provide the board with a 

8 current professional address and telephone number, which will be 
their public contact address, and a personal residence address 

10 and telephone number. An applicant's or licensee's personal 
residence address and telephone number is confidential 

12 information and may not be disclosed except as permitted by this 
section or as required by law, unless the personal residence 

14 address and telephone number have been provided as the public 
contact address. Personal health information submitted as part 

16 of any application is confidential information and may not be 
disclosed except as permitted by this section or as required by 

18 law. The personal health information and personal residence 
address and telephone number may be provided to other 

20 governmental licensing or disciplinary authorities or to any 
health care providers located within or outside this State that 

22 are concerned with granting, limiting or denying a physician's 
employment or privileges.' 

24 

26 SUMMARY 

28 This amendment clarifies the information that the Board of 
Licensure in Medicine and the Board of Osteopathic Licensure are 

30 required to keep confidential and allows the boards to share an 
applicant's or licensee's personal address and telephone number 

32 with governmental licensing or disciplinary authorities or any 
health care providers that are concerned with regulating a 

34 physician's employment or privileges. The amendment further 
provides that personal health information submitted as part of an 

36 application is confidential but can also be shared with other 
appropriate regulatory entities. 
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